
Scarlet Alliance sex worker peer member organisations have tracked the
impacts of COVID-19 on our communities throughout the pandemic. Utilising

the skills and experiences of sex workers developed in the HIV/AIDS
epidemic, sex worker organisations responded expertly to this new threat to

our communities, and have compiled the ‘COVID-19 and Sex Work in
Australia Report’ to share our experiences and findings from the pandemic.

Scan here to see the
'Ahead of the Curve:

Sex Work and COVID-
19' Webinar.

sex worker demands:

PROVIDE ADEQUATE FINANCIAL SUPPORT TO SEX WORKERS AND
SEX WORKER PEER ORGANISATIONS TO DELIVER ESSENTIAL
SUPPORT TO THE SEX WORKER COMMUNITY. 

FULLY DECRIMINALISE ALL ASPECTS OF SEX WORK IN
ALL STATES AND TERRITORIES IN AUSTRALIA AND END  
THE OVERPOLICING OF MARGINALISED SEX WORKERS. 

RECOGNISE SEX WORKERS AND SEX WORKER ORGANISATIONS
AS LEADERS, PARTNERS AND EXPERTS IN THE ISSUES THAT

AFFECT US AND OUR HEALTH & SAFETY.

TAKE A PRAGMATIC, EVIDENCE- AND HUMAN RIGHTS-BASED
APPROACH TO COVID-19 AND OTHER PUBLIC HEALTH CRISIS

RESPONSES IMPACTING SEX WORKERS.

Scan here with your
phone's camera to

read the report.


